From: Cbcentre <Cbcentre@lse.ac.uk>
Subject: Canada Blanch Centre changes
Date: 15 July 2020 at 13:07:07 BST

Dear Friends,

We are writing to let you know that on 31 July the Cafiada Blanch
Centre for Contemporary Spanish Studies, London School of
Economics, in lockdown since early March, will be definitively closing
its doors and bringing to an end its programme of activities. In the
Autumn of this year, a new “Cafada Blanch” programme will be set up
at the LSE under the direction of Professor Andrés Rodriguez Pose,
with interests in somewhat different fields from those that have
hitherto been our principal concerns.

During the last twenty-six years, we have endeavoured to place our
efforts and enthusiasm at the service of the University community
and other parties interested in the history and politics of
contemporary Spain. In this time, the CBC has been able to offer its
public a stimulating and enriching intellectual experience thanks to
the many talented people it has welcomed. Your presence at, and
your contributions to, our seminars and other events have been of
fundamental importance, and we wish to reiterate our heartfelt
thanks for all your support and friendship.

With best wishes for the future,

Paul Preston and Susana Grau



